Specs for NSWFS Slide Night 2022

This year, our Slide Night will be included as part of our January Zoom Members Meeting.  Screen Sharing will be enabled so that participants will be able to present their slides from their own computers over Zoom. 
Presentation Software
Participants should use an application such as Microsoft Power Point, Windows Photos, Apple Keynote, Apple Preview or similar to show the images uninterrupted in sequence. Please use the slide show setting to present in full screen for the best experience. Familiarize yourself with Zoom’s Share Screen function beforehand.
Number of Images
10 images is recommended, but if they are really good we can handle more if the accompanying stories aren’t too long – just keep in mind that we have to share the time. 
Please let us know ahead of time the size of your presentation so we can gauge how much time can be available to each presenter.
If it is judged a presentation is going too long (based on the number of other presenters waiting and audience fatigue), we will intervene to have you wrap it up.
Preparation
Please rehearse the presentation ahead of time so that it will go off smoothly. If you want to try it out it over Zoom, please contact me bob@grimsey.ca and I will set up a trial run with you. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need help with anything.
Summary and Deadline
In order to be included in Slide Night, please submit a brief overview of your presentation including number of images and estimated running time to bob@grimsey.ca by January 19. You will then be given a copy of the agenda (including when you are scheduled to present) before the meeting, which is at 7:00PM on January 24. If we have any concerns or questions, we will contact you ahead of time.


